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From: Macdonald, Nick 

Sent: Mon, 13 Jul 2020 18:53:07 +1000 

To: 

Subject: Parcels delivered to 76 Canning Street, North Melbourne 

Justin 

Thanks for your recent email, and the update regarding the situation at 76 Canning Street. 

We have checked with our customer, and we are comfortable to accept the return of the Parcels. 
The relevant contact at Australia Post (copied to this email) is Sandra Lynskey Account Manager -

NSW & Queensland Government. 

We assume that you will advise the AFP that you are returning the Parcels. 

Could you please pass Sandra's details to your team leading the operational response at North 

Melbourne to action? 

Kind regards 

Nick 


